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        Date: 9 September 2022 
 

Subject: Clarification Note No.1  
 
 

To the attention of potential applicants, 
 

Reference is made to the Request for Proposal posted on 31 August 2022 regarding the 
provision of  “National Consultancy Service to “Develop a protocol for the integration of 
stigma- and discrimination-sensitive HIV services into the service package for the subjects of 
forced physical exposure to the risk of STI/HIV who refer to the Ministry of Health and 
Iranian Legal Medicine Organization.” with the deadline of 18 September 2022.   
 
Please be informed that the subject of submission emails has been changed to 
IRNUNDP22065.  It should be noted that using any other subject for your email or copying 
any UNDP personnel in your submission email will result in disqualification of your proposal 
by UNDP automated emailing system. 
 
Please only share your submission thorough email to bid.ir@undp.org. 


